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• Attending 2024 Leadership online meetings and participating in e-motions.  Encouraging our 
members to attend our leadership in Reno. It is a great way to meet other chapter members, 
National officers, and great training classes. 

• Working with AVVA Representatives, Presidents making sure they are receiving their rosters. 
Ordering paper safes, brochures, and membership applications as needed.  Encourage our 
members to carry membership brochures with you all the time to bring in new members.  

• Encouraging members about our national programs, suggesting different fundraising events, 
and helping with putting together letters, and helping with projects within the states. 

• Forwarding all notices from AVVA National flash notices, awards, government affairs, agent 
orange updates, and membership reports. 

• Conference calls with chapter members and answered many calls from AVVA/VVA questions 
about Policy & procedures, Incorporation, and the future of AVVA. 

• State elections were held in June and results submitted to National election Chair & Data 
Manager.  

• Contacting the incorporated chapters in region 2 as a reminder about their 990-N IRS filing and 
financial reports submitting to Charlie Corbin, VVA office. 

My goals remain the same of continuing to contact members with encouragement, support, and provide 
guidance for our chapter’s success.  Recruiting,  Retention, and Motivating our members. 

Please feel free to contact me with any questions, or comments you may have.   

bobby514@comcast.net 

724-777-9780 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Bobbie Morris, 

Region 2 Director 
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